
Hello councillors, 

I would like to protest against the closure of the childrens’ playground at the Belrose Bowling 
club. 

My 2 year old loves this playground and it is an asset to the club. Surely the sound of children 
having fun cannot be the reason the neighbour/ s have complained? Would they prefer these 
children to be inside on screens all day? 

Perhaps if the decision cannot be reversed you would also consider restricting the hours of the 
playground so it is inaccessible by older kids at night? That is, if that is the problem, because 
as I said, I cannot fathom that children laughing and having fun would be offensive to anyone. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely,
Lorena Otes. 
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